
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM: 08-033 
 
DATE: May 27, 2008 
 
TO: Single Cylinder Diesel Surveillance Panel 
 
FROM: Scott Parke 
 
SUBJECT: Caterpillar Single Cylinder Testing from October 1, 2007 through March 31, 

2008 
 
 
 
 Reports summarizing 1K, 1N, 1M-PC, 1P and 1R testing for the ASTM report period ending March 
31, 2008 have been completed. They are available for download from the TMC web site at the URLs listed 
below. If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 412-365-1036. 
 
 1K: ftp://ftp.astmtmc.cmu.edu/docs/diesel/scote/semiannualreports/1k-04-2008.pdf 
 1N: ftp://ftp.astmtmc.cmu.edu/docs/diesel/scote/semiannualreports/1n-04-2008.pdf 
 1M-PC: ftp://ftp.astmtmc.cmu.edu/docs/diesel/scote/semiannualreports/1mpc-04-2008.pdf 
 1P: ftp://ftp.astmtmc.cmu.edu/docs/diesel/scote/semiannualreports/1p-04-2008.pdf 
 1R: ftp://ftp.astmtmc.cmu.edu/docs/diesel/scote/semiannualreports/1r-04-2008.pdf 
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c: F. M. Farber 
 Hind Abi-Akar, Caterpillar 
 Jade Katinas, Caterpillar 
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